
 

 

 

 

May 10th, 2024, 
Committee of Adjustment 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 
 
Attention: Clara Vani (Secretary Treasurer – Committee of Adjustment) 
 
Subject: To defer the application for Minor Variance for 5 Crescent Hill Drive South, 
Brampton, Ontario, L6S 2P2. (Application no: A-2024-0110) 

 
 
On behalf of our client (Paramjit Gill), we would like to request a Deferral for the Minor Variance 
application, reference no: A-2024-0110 at property 5 Crescent Hill Drive South, Brampton, Ontario,      
L6S 2P2, as per raised client’s concerns we would like to update our drawings accordingly, so updated 
set will be resubmitted for next hearing. 
 

Kindly accept this letter as a formal letter to defer the application for Minor Variance application for       
5 Crescent Hill Drive South, Brampton, Ontario, L6S 2P2. Please let me know if you need any other 
information from our side, kindly contact me at 905-792-0038.  

Best Regards, 

(Harpreet Bhons) 

Unit-214_2550 Matheson Blvd. East,  
Mississauga, Ontario L4W 4Z1 
Cell: 416-729-9454 


